
Department of Mathematical Sciences 

University of New Brunswick 

Saint John 

 

is pleased to announce 

 

The 2015 Canadian Math Kangaroo Contest 

Grades 1 to 12 

English and French 

 

The Contest will be held on March 29, 2015  

at the UNB Saint John Campus 

in Ganong Hall Lecture Theatre 

 

Regional Coordinator: Dr. Mo Hamdan 

E-mail:  hamdan@unb.ca 

 

Please refer to the accompanying information sheets.  
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